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Living Lab Progress
FUSILLI Periodic Meeting, 26-28 June 2023, Turin

RIJEKA

Charity concert

The "School of proper nutrition" program shows a significant effect of 
education on proper nutrition and lifestyle on improving the healthy 
habits of elementary school students, which is important for their 
future health, but new approaches are still needed to make children 
more aware and able to cope with the complexity of a sustainable 
lifestyle. 

The results of the Fusilli project so far, were presented to the mayor 
of Rijeka and representatives of the City Council in February 2023. The 
Mayor was also given the MUFPP, by signing which the City of Rijeka 
commits to developing sustainable and resilient food systems, 
providing healthy and accessible food to all, protecting biodiversity, 
and combating food waste.

The success of the "School of Proper 
Nutrition" program was presented to the 
scientific community.

Meeting with the Mayor of Rijeka and the 
City Council representatives

Composting workshop

In April, we held a workshop on the importance of composting and 
organic agriculture. Participants in the workshop learned more about the 
composting process, the role of compost in the natural circulation of 
things, and organic food production. This program was designed for 
individuals and organizations who are interested in the ideas of 
sustainability and social responsibility, as well as those who want to 
implement innovations and new solutions in the field of energy 
efficiency. Each participant was also given a plant as a gift. 

March 2023 (M27)

School of Proper Nutrition

February 2023 (M26)
MUFPP initiative

April 2023 (M28)

Composting Workshop

April 2023 (M28)

"A drop of culture in the palm of the neediest"

In April, the city of Rijeka co-organized a classical music charity concert. 
The event, suitably titled "A drop of culture in the palm of the 
neediest," was arranged to raise funds for the Rijeka Social Market "St. 
Elizabeth's Bread." Volunteers from the social market collected 
donations for the homeless in the form of food or money, while artists 
performed a repertoire that included works by Bach, Händel, Mozart, 
Vivaldi, Rossini, Lisinski, and other well-known composers. The 
"Diamond Classics" Association, in collaboration with the Social Market 
"St. Elizabeth's Bread" and the City of Rijeka, was the primary organizer 
of this humanitarian event.
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